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Hello UAF! Welcome to your monthly Staff Council update! 
______________________________________________________

UAF Safety Minute!  
As a reminder, incidents which occur on campus must be reported 
by any witnessing responsible employee – regardless of who is 
involved. This includes incidents which may not involve students, 
staff or faculty. 
 
Responsible employees do not need to exercise personal judgement 
regarding whether an incident is a Title IX issue. Please report the 
incident, and the Title IX office will investigate and make the 
appropriate determination.  
 
Another reminder: the “Quick Links” list on UAF’s main website 
home page includes a “Report incidents” link for direct access to the 
incident reporting page for accessibility, discrimination, safety and 
many other issues.  
 
Workplace bullying incidents can also be reported via the quick links 

http://uaf.edu/uaf/contact/reporting/
http://uaf.edu/titleix/contact/
https://classes.alaska.edu/
http://www.uaf.edu/uafhr/training/WBA-Steps.docx
https://www.uaf.edu/finserv/omb/budget-planning/
http://uafalert.alaska.edu/


Health Savings Account (HSA) Changes 



Staff Regent on the BoR 
The addition of a Staff Regent was removed from the Faculty Regent request to the legislature. Faculty have 
independently found sponsors, and staff council will need to find our own and start the request process 
over. Staff council will need to get legislature to sponsor a bill to add a Staff Regent. If you know anyone 
who may be interested in being a sponsor, please contact Kara Axx, at kaaxx@alaska.edu.  


